
On the Kansas Society website there is now a tab for Prayer 

Requests. Kansas Daughters are encouraged to enter Prayer 

Requests, either for themselves or someone else, into the 

information field provided. All requests will automatically be sent to 

me, and I will forward them to my team of Kansas Prayer Warriors, 

who will confidentially pray for the requests. A member of the team 

will respond to requests to let you know your care/concern has 

been received and has been sent to the caring hearts of the Prayer 

Warriors.  

“Now the Lord is the Spirit and where the Spirit of the Lord is, there 

is Liberty.”  2 Cor 3:17

“And pray in the Spirit on all occasions with all kinds of prayers and 

requests.  With this in mind, be alert and always keep on praying 

for all the Lord’s people.”  Ephesians 6:18
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